
 

 

 

 

PSA visits to Chris Hani, Winnie Madikizela, Alfred Nzo, 

AB Xuma, and Mbashe districts 
 

The PSA’s Provincial Office in Mthatha is pleased to announce that its Organising/Marketing Officer will 

be visiting the Chris Hani, Winnie Madikizela, Alfred Nzo, AB Xuma, and Mbashe districts, assisted by the 

PSA trade-union representatives. The visits will create an opportunity for all members to engage with the 

Office and representatives to raise concerns and receive valuable information. 

 

The PSA requests all shop stewards to avail themselves, including their constituencies and even 

prospective members for these visits. There will be information desks and one-on-one engagements to 

create a platform for private queries or concerns. Planned dates and towns to be visited are: 

 

7 - 11 October 2024   Lady Frere 

14 - 18 October 2024   Bizana 

21 - 25 October 2024   Mt Ayliff 

28 October 2024 - 1 November 2024 Ngcobo 

4 - 8 November 2024   Dutywa 

 

For more information, please contact the PSA Organising/Marketing Officer, Zingisile Mgxaji, on 082 880 

8959 / Zingisile.mgxaji@psa.co.za. Members with 15 years or more membership will be offered a special 

gift during these visits as a token of appreciation. Stand a chance to win one of seven portable power 

stations valued at R7 000 each from your Union of Choice. To qualify, recruit new members between 1 

October 2024 and 6 December 2024 to be entered into the competition. The top seven recruiters will be 

the winners! 

 

Do not miss this great opportunity. Your participation and engagement are important. Update your details 

on the PSA Member Portal and stay informed of all developments. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE (MTHATHA AREA) 

07-10-2024 

 
 


